
LEARNING DISABILITY WEEK
 ROY WALKS THE WARDS! 

info@leadthewaycalderdale.org
www.leadthewaycalderdale.org

To help raise awareness during this year's Learning
Disability Week, Roy will be walking the wards at

Calderdale Royal Hospital. 

 Contact us for more information

Monday 19th June

with thanks to: 

Come along to meet him to find out more about the
Lead The Way service and how you can get involved

 as an ambassador for adults with learning
disabilities living in Calderdale. 


